
 
 

 

 LEGAL NOTICE 
 TOWN OF DEEP RIVER 
 PUBLIC HEARING 
    
Notice is hereby given that the Deep River Planning and Zoning 
Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, February 20, 2014 at 
7:15 p.m. at the Deep River Town Hall, 174 Main Street, Deep River, on 
the following matter: 
 
To accept evidence for or against, written or oral, approval of Application 
#88, Application for Special Permit by Alicia Rockwell for the purpose of an 
accessory one bedroom apartment in the upstairs of an existing barn on 
property at 96 Stevenstown Road, Deep River (Map 8, Lot 2D).   
 
The application is available for review in the Deep River Town Clerk’s 
office. Written evidence may be mailed to Deep River Planning and Zoning 
Commission, 174 Main Street, Deep River, CT  06417. 

 
     Signed:   
     Janet Edgerton, Secretary  
        Deep River Planning & Zoning Commission 

 
 


